
Diana Redwood
I grew up here in Alaska and as a child remember the Exxon Valdez oil spill, from the oiled and
dying animals to the economic fishing losses in Cordova. I strongly oppose any legislative or
regulatory changes that would erode oil spill prevention and response standards or increase the
risk of a catastrophic oil spill in the future. Please maintain the system as it is, provide sufficient
funding, and ensure we continue to have the environment we enjoy today. Thank you for your
time and attention.


